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Oifig an Taoisigh
PERSONAL Office of the Taoiseach

16 November, 1993

Mr. Roderick Lyne,
Private Secretary to the Prime Minister,
10, Downing Street,
London SWIA 2AA.

Dear Roderick,

‘Thank you very much for your letter. We enjoyed meeting you on Friday. As you will
notice, the Taoiseach, the TAnaiste and several members of the SDLP have warmly
welcomed the Prime Minister's speech. I hope that it willbe possibleto consolidate
progress over the next few days.

‘With best wishes.

Yours sincerely,

Dr. Martin Mansergh,

Special Advisor to the Taoiseach.

Oifig an Taoisigh, Tithe an Rialtais, Baile Atha Cliath 2.

Office of the Taoiseach, Government Buildings, Dublin2.
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